
Meridian Model Flyers Association 
Minutes of the January 7 2025 meeting 

Call to order   7:43 pm                                                          attendance 19 Mbrs/2 Executive/1 guest 
Reading of Minutes 
                  They were sent out via email and are on the website  
Treasure Report 

- Debits: bank fees, NFP notary Fee and UPS fee, 
- Credits:  50/50, 2025 renewals    

                 Total membership       18 including 0 jr memberships for 2025 
Full amounts available from the treasure on request  
Correspondence 

- none 
Field Report 

- Cuts in fence along the road have been found and ATVs have been going 

through.  The fences belong to the county and Town of S.P. and they will be notified 

UPDATE the town was notified of this issue December 13
th

 by Dave G and an update 

on the status was requested January 9
th

  PENDING 
Old Business 

- 2025 is the 30th anniversary of the club it was brought up that some form of celebration 
be held such as a BBQ and perhaps a prize draw of some type it was generally accepted 
that this is a good idea and further discussion should be held UPDATE it was suggested 
perhaps we could put a float in the farmers days parade as well   PENDING  

- Ed K needs additional pamphlets Darren J will print some out and get them to Ed 
PENDING 

 
NEW BUSSINESS 

- The Society annual return papers have been submitted CLOSED 
- club rules have been modified to include the statement "Turbine craft of any type are 

strictly prohibited from operating at the MMFA field" . The modified rules have been 
posted to the club website and submitted to MAAC and posted by them also. The modi-
fied rules will be posted in the sun shelter sometime soon. PENDING 

- It was announced that Don Maclean has passed away on December 23. The funeral will 
be 2 PM Thursday January 16 at the Parkland Funeral Services in Stony Plain. CLOSED 

- Dave McGowan recently spoke with Keith Morrison, editor of the MAAC magazine. Dave 
was told that the the print copy of the magazine has been permanently ended and that it 
was unsure if the magazine will continue as online only. Because of this, Keith was also 
unsure if the article about our club that was sent to MAAC for publication will ever be 
used CLOSED 

- It was brought up that when new members are attending their first club meeting, they 
should be introduced to to the rest of the members prior to the start of the 
ing.  This was generally agreed upon by those attending CLOSED 

- Ron T. brought a box full of items from the Dave Harris estate for giveaway to the mem-
bers. He also had a concealed "mystery  item" that was auctioned off at the end of the 
meeting. The auction was won by Havelock T. and the proceeds went to the club. 
CLOSED 
 

Next meeting will be December 3rd  at 7:30pm in the PERC building,  
50/50  won by Maurice H 
Meeting Adjourned at 08:13 pm  


